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 Professor Pantalone joined Northeastern University in 1981 as an 

assistant professor of finance after earning a bachelor's degree in 

economics from the University of Minnesota and a doctorate in 

economics from Iowa State University. In 1987 she was promoted to 

associate professor, and continues to conduct research on 

investments and financial markets. Professor Pantalone served as 

associate dean for undergraduate programs in the College of Business 

Administration from 1993 to 1996. She became vice provost for 

undergraduate education and executive vice provost in 1999, 

overseeing faculty development, budget planning, long-term 

planning, and University libraries. In 2000-2003, she led the 

University’s conversion to semesters.  In January 2004, Professor Pantalone returned to the faculty.  She 

again served as associate dean for undergraduate programs. Professor Pantalone joined the College of 

Professional Studies on an interim basis in 2015 to manage the part-time undergraduate programs. She 

will return to faculty in 2017. 


